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February	19,	2019		
	
The	Honorable	Thomas	Brinkman,	Jr.	
Chair,	House	Insurance	Committee	
Ohio	House	of	Representatives	
Ohio	Statehouse	
Columbus,	Ohio	43215	
	
Chairman	Brinkman,	Vice	Chair	Antani,	Ranking	Member	Boggs,	and	members	of	the	
House	Insurance	Committee—	
	
On	 behalf	 of	 the	 2,900	members	 of	 the	 Ohio	 Chapter	 of	 the	 American	 Academy	 of	
Pediatrics,	I	am	writing	today	to	offer	support	for	House	Bill	41,	sponsored	by	State	
Representatives	Steve	Hambley	and	Paula	Hicks-Hudson.	This	 important	 legislation	
provides	protections	for	living	organ	donors	as	it	relates	to	insurance	coverage.		
	
As	 organ	 transplantation	 becomes	 an	 increasingly	 utilized	 form	 of	 treatment	 for	
diseases	in	adults	and	children,	the	availability	of	donors	is	critical	to	ensuring	these	
treatments	can	continue.	HB	41	will	benefit	children	in	two	meaningful	ways.	The	first	
is	that	the	bill	will	ensure	children	who	may	need	a	transplant	are	more	likely	to	have	
access	to	a	donor	by	removing	the	potential	negative	impact	that	adverse	insurance	
treatment	would	have	on	that	donor.		
	
The	second	benefit	is	that	the	bill	protects	children	who	serve	as	living	donors	from	
discriminatory	health	coverage	as	they	grow-up.		While	rare,	there	are	instances	where	
children	may	donate	an	organ	and	HB	41	will	ensure	these	young	living	donors	can	
continue	to	have	access	to	health	coverage.	
	
In	closing,	I	believe	that	HB	41	will	both	encourage	more	individuals	to	become	organ	
donors	and	protect	those	living	donors	from	insurance	discrimination.	Thank	you	for	
your	time	and	attention,	and	I	hope	you	will	give	HB	41	favorable	consideration.		
	
Sincerely,	

	
Melissa	Wervey	Arnold	
Chief	Executive	Officer	
Ohio	Chapter	of	the	American	Academy	of	Pediatrics	 
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